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7th July, 1949.

Dear Sirs,

Steamer "ST. ELWYN",

With reference to your letter to Mr. Turnbull on
the 20th April last regarding this case, reports of surveys
have now bean racelved from Copenhagen and Antwerp, as a
result of which a class of 100Al is baing assigned.

In the circumstances, 1t is felt that it would be
prefarable to retain in this Office the various documents
forwarded by you, so that our records may be complete, and
1¢ 1s concluded you will have no objection to this course
being followed.

Shoulé you however, d¢esire the plans and r eport
boocks tc be returnad to you, perhaps you will kindly let me

Kknow. Your's fuwhtul@ 2021

The Surveyors,

14, Blythswood Squara, @ Foundation
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